
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Continuing to learn the rules and routines for the Foundation Stage. 

 

 

 

• Continuing to develop our listening and attention skills to explore 

our new sounds, ‘m, a, s, d, t, i, n, p, g, o, c, k, u, b, f, e, l, h, r, j, v, y, w, 

sh and ch’ in our phonics groups. Ask us about the new sounds we are 

learning! 

 

 

 

• Exploring numbers 0-10 to recognise, count out, write, subitise and 

order numbers correctly and confidently. Ask us about the numbers we 

have been exploring this week!  

 

 

 

• Continuing to mark-make and practise how to write our name and 

form our letters correctly, using a range of mark-making tools. 

 

 



 

• Continuing to look closely at the changes autumn brings. We are 

looking at changes in the weather, temperature and changes in trees 

and plants outside.  

 

 

• Beginning to explore the Christian tradition of Advent. We’re 

talking about the countdown to Christmas! 

 

 
 

Don’t forget to fill in a “WOW!” slip from the ‘Wrenna 

News Board’ to share your child’s achievements at 
home. No matter how big or small, your child’s 

achievements are something to celebrate in Reception! 
 


